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At the start of this season, the PVS Board of Directors established a Technical Committee.
1
  The 

strategic planning function supported this new committee by providing data analyses on two 

topics: 

• Effectiveness of electronic touchpads by age group 

• Forecasting entries for the PVS Short Course Junior Olympic Championship Meet 

 

This HOD meeting marks the end of my tenure as Strategic Planning Vice-Chair.  I wish to thank 

the HOD members and my fellow board members for the opportunity to serve the organization. 

                                                      
1
 Minutes of the PVS Board of Directors, October 10, 2011, http://pvswim.org/bod/1011_bod_Minutes.htm  


